
Provincial and Federal 

Consultation Alert 
 

Potential for Cannabis Consumption 

Establishments and/or Special Occasion 

Permits 
 

Ministry 

Ministry of the Attorney General 

Consultation Deadline 

March 10, 2020 

Summary 

The Ontario government is seeking feedback on the potential sale and consumption 
of cannabis in establishments like lounges and cafes, and at entertainment venues, 

festivals and events through cannabis special occasion permits.  

Proposed Form of Input 

Through the feedback form provided on the Regulatory Registry site.  

Rationale 

The City will emphasize that the regulations under the City’s smoking bylaw and the 

feedback from recent community engagement on smoking must be considered if 
the Province moves forward with these changes. The City will also express its desire 

to be involved in the approval process.  

Lead 

Doug Godfrey, General Manager, Operations 

Link to Ministry Website 

https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?language=en&postingId=31588  
 

Contact Information  

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 

https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?language=en&postingId=31588
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